PP

Pope John Paul 11

HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Guardian of Class of 2025,

The Pennsylvania Department of Health requires students to submit a physical examination
by the beginning of Grade 11.

e If your student did not submit his/her 16 year physical with updated immunizations
during sophomore year, please request it from your pediatrician as soon as possible.

e If your student has not yet had a 16 year well exam, please schedule an exam for the
summer and use the attached form to meet this requirement.

e PIAA forms (the actual exam page with MD signature) dated after July 1, 2022 are
acceptable, but you must send a copy to the PJP nurses along with updated
vaccinations.

e We cannot access the trainer’s forms, nor can she access ours. We apologize for any
inconvenience.

e Physicals and immunizations can be emailed to nurse@pjphs.org or mailed to the
address above (attention: School Nurses) at any time this summer.

Thank you for your assistance in obtaining this state mandated health information. Have a
safe and healthy summer!

Best regards,
Kimberly Vernacchio, RN, BSN & Trisha Smith, RN, CSN

In a God-centered environment, rooted in the Catholic faith, we strive to cultivate the intrinsic talents of each individual to become
lifelong learners who possess the spiritual, personal, and intellectual skills necessary to navigate life’s challenges.

(Pope John Paul I High School Vision)



